Ramirez, Angelica R L\O\i( . MM?

From: veronica nixon <smiledveronica@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 12:25 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Hearing on Racial Equity and the Criminal Justice System

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please READ INTO THE RECORD the following:

I reside and call home Santa Barbara.
| am a hispanic woman and have been treated unjustly by the SB County Sheriff Dept. the sheriff’'s were both while men.

I did submit a written report to the dept. back in 2018.
Our SB county sheriff need accountability and termination for racism and/or treating the public unjustly.

Veronica M. Nixon



Ramirez, Aﬂelica

From: Linda Krop <lkrop@environmentaldefensecenter.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 12:36 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Agenda Item 4 - Racial Equity and the Criminal Justice System

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please read this testimony into the record as we are not able to attend the hearing this afternoon.

Dear Chair Hart and Board Members,

Thank you for holding this hearing to consider public input regarding racial equity and criminal justice issues in the wake
of the tragic deaths of George Floyd and so many others. The Environmental Defense Center stands in solidarity with
Black Lives Matter and our allies who demand justice and an end to the killing and inequal treatment of black people by
police. We seek reform of the criminal justice system and commit to support racial justice.

We urge the County to address these important issues and to include all affected sectors of our community in the

discussion.

Thank you for your consideration,
Linda Krop

506 Garden Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101
805.963.1622 » 1086

www. EnvironmentaiDefenseCenter.org
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_

From: Strengths n Struggles 805 <strengthsnstruggles805@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 12:46 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: SB County Board of Supervisors meeting comment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

As a community member who has grown up in Santa Barbara, who has been a student here and is now a teacher
serving the future generations I do not feel safe with Sheriff Brown in power. For years Bill Brown has allowed
mmates to die and be harmed because of poor and inhumane conditions. He has continually neglected the calls

of the community for transparency and has blatantly lied about working with ICE. Bill Brown is a public health

1ssue.

We want real civilian oversight of the police. Why isn't the county funding and supporting mental health,
housing support, and education for those at risk and vulnerable? Instead the county representatives are
supporting racist neglectful and violent leaders like Bill Brown.

Bill Brown does not serve the people, he serves white supremacy. We are defunding white supremacy and will
no longer adhere to racist neglectful noncompliant people in power.



